
 
25 May 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Our current topic in FS1 is about ‘Lets Explore’ and we have arranged to take the children (the ones moving 
up to FS2 in September – these are the ones who started with us before Christmas) on a visit to 
Wentworth Farm on Tuesday 5 July 2022.   
 
During the visit the children will gain ‘hand’s on’ experience with a variety of small reptiles, insects and 
mammals whilst learning about husbandry, habitat and conservation in informal and entertaining sessions.  
 
Your child will need to arrive at school on time (8.50 am as the coach will depart at 9.15 am) and to be in 
their school uniform.  They will need suitable clothing for the weather, including a sunhat and sun cream, if 
we are lucky enough to drop on a sunny day, and a suitable coat and footwear.  
 

Your child will need to bring a packed lunch, no chocolate or glass bottles please, and plenty to drink 
(dilute pop/water) to keep them going throughout the day. Your child will not need any spending money. 
 
We plan to leave Wentworth at 2.15 pm, and therefore should be back at school in plenty of time for home 
time at 3.00 pm.    
  
The cost of this visit is £13.50 per child.  Full payment will need to be made no later than Tuesday 28 June 
2022 via School Gateway.  Please note, if we do not receive enough voluntary contributions to support this 
educational visit the school reserves the right to cancel the trip. 
   
Please complete and return the slip below together with the attached consent form as soon as possible. 
Many thanks for your continued support.  
 
Mrs Roach 
FS1 Teacher 
 

 

Visit to Wentworth Farm on Tuesday 5 July 2022. 
 

Child’s name_________________________________________     FS1 (N2 moving up to FS2 in September)    
      
I would like my child to go on the visit and have paid the full amount of £13.50 on School Gateway. 
        
I would like my child to go on the visit.  I will pay the full payment of £13.50 at a later date but before                                       
Tuesday 28 June 2022.   
 
I would like my child to go on the visit.  I have paid £7.00 on School Gateway and will pay the remaining 
£6.50 by Tuesday 28 June 2022. 
                                                     
Signed____________________________ Print Name __________________________ Date _____________ 
 


